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Start by doing what's 
necessary; then do 

what's possible; and 
suddenly you are 

doing the impossible. 

St Francis of Assisi

SACRAMENT OF 
CONFIRMATION 

Thank-you to all families who joined Paul Spence and staff in a wonderful discussion about the step our Year 6 children are 
making in their lives of the Church 

Just a reminder for parents of students in Year 6 of the following dates for your diary: 

Wednesday, 2nd August :

*   Confirmation Rehearsal at OLSC - 6.00pm 

Fr iday, 4t h August :

*   Confirmation Mass @OLSC Sport?s Centre - 6.00 pm 

Parents, sponsors and students are required at each of the sessions. These children will be making their confirmation so 
please keep them in your prayers. If you have any further questions please see me at school. 

Com ing Event s: 

 Wednesday 23rd August  Wyndham  Dist r ict  At hlet ics - children in the middle and senior grades will be training next 
week to be selected to be part of our 2017 Athletics team. Students are nominating via the Learning Centre 2 blog link: 
http:// lc2017.global2.vic.edu.au/ 

IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 21st  July 2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

Confirmat ion Reflect ion Day
Confirmation Students only
Mary MacKillop Heritage Centre

Friday 28th July 2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

Wednesday 2nd August  2017
Confirmation Pract ice
OLSC Sports Hall
6.00 pm - 7.00 pm

Friday 4th August  2017
Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

Confirmation Night
6.00 - 8.00 pm
OLSC Sports Hall

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK 
ELDEST:

*   Term  3 Fee St at em ent s. 
 Statements are current to 30 June  2017

PREP - 4:

*   Big 5 Sport - Term 3

AS MARKED:

*  Stewardship Statement/Tax Receipt

(to be sent Friday 21st July 2017)

http://lc2017.global2.vic.edu.au/




OLSC UNIFORM SHOP -  ONLINE ORDERING

A letter was sent home with your children last week introducing a new way to purchase Uniforms from our 
Uniform Shop.  We are introducing CDFpay, which allows you to log in an "online" shop.  Orders can be 
placed and paid for via the online shop.  Chrissy will be processing orders received on a Tuesday during her 
normal trading hours of 2.00 pm - 4.00 pm.   All orders will be sent home with your child once processed.

We are hoping this process will make life easier for parents who are unable to attend the Uniform Shop on 
a Tuesday afternoon.  

We remind you that if you wish to exchange uniform  due to wrong sizing selected, only clothing with 
manufacturing tags still intact will be accepted.

To access this shop you will need to go to:  https://olscwyn.cdfpay.org.au/

You will need to register as a new parent.  Once you verify your details, you wlll be asked log in, register 
your children , then you will be a position to purchase Uniform.

We have uploaded a Parent Guide onto our Website under: 

http://olscwyn.catholic.edu.au/page/79/School-Uniform

https://olscwyn.cdfpay.org.au/
http://olscwyn.catholic.edu.au/page/79/School-Uniform


Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 

9741 4144.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS
WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY MASS

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community Masses 
are held on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
next mass is on SUNDAY 6TH AUGUST 2017, 
commencing at 10.00 am in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a cuppa.

Minist ry of  Care

Do you have an hour or two spare? All the kids at school and you?d 
like to do something to contribute to your community? This may 
just be the thing for you! Become a Communion Minister to people 
in their homes. This is a privileged role and involves visiting a 
person on a regular basis, whether it be weekly, fortnightly or 
monthly, to administer communion as well as help the person to 
feel connected to the parish community.

Maybe you could assist with a communion service in one of the 
local nursing homes. This is mainly to be a back up to those who 
are already performing this ministry. Or finally you could be an 
Extraordinary Minister of Communion at Mass. If you are 
interested in any of these forms of ministry, training sessions will 
be held on Tuesday 25t h  July 9.30am  and repeat ed at  7.30pm  in 
t he Church Meet ing Room . Please RSVP to the Parish Office on 
9741 4144.






